Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

National Capital Region D =3
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS ; e \'j

Nueva Ecija St. Bago Bantay, Quezon City

August 9, 2011

MEMORANDUM

FROM

TO

DATE

SUBJECT

DETAILS

Schools Division Superintendent

All Public Principals of Elementary and Secondary Schools
Four Elementary Teachers
Four Secondary Teachers

August 13, 2011

Seminar on Reproductive Health and the Reality on
Population Explosion

Enclosed is a letter from Rene Josef C. Bullecer, M.D. Country
Director, Human Life International dated July 27, 2011 which is
self-explanatory.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is highly
desired.
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CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent
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27 July 2011

DR. CORAZON C. RUBIO

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of City Schools, Quezon City
Quezon City

Dear Dr. Rubio,
Greetings of Peace!

In the recent Apostolic Letter of His Holiness Pope Benedict XVI to the
Catholic Bishops Conference of the Philippines (CBCP), he encouraged
and exhorted the Hierarchy and the faithful to defend the sacredness of
human life and the sanctity of the family.

In response to this, the Human Life International- Pilipinas will be
conducting a one-day Seminar on Reproductive Health and the reality of
Population Explosion on August 13, 2011 from 8 am — 5 pm at the Pius
XII Catholic Center Auditorium (near LRT UN Station Avenue), City of
Manila.

In line with this, may we invite four (4) Elementary School Teachers and
four (4) Secondary School Teachers from each school of the Division of
Quezon City to attend the said event. Registration is free, however, the
participants are requested to bring their packed lunch. Please fax the
names of the participants at the secretariat office. For more information
please call at 4538545. '

Knowing your fair judgment on the moral issues we face today, may our
request merit your favorable response.

Thank you and God bless!




